
    
Report on Education/ Industrial exposure visit of B.Sc, forestry 

students 4thyear students from Forestry College and Research 

Institute, Hyderabad visited Himalayan Forest Research 

Institute (HFRI), Shimla on 25 th November 2022  

As part of an educational tour, twenty B.Sc, forestry students of Forestry College 

and Research Institute, Hyderabad, visited the Himalayan Forest Research 

Institute (HFRI), Shimla on 25th November 2022. At the outset,  Dr Joginder 

Chauhan welcomed the students and faculty members. After that, Mrs. Savita 

Kumari Baniyal, CTO gave a detailed presentation of HFRI’s activities. Dr. Sandeep 

Sharma, Director; Dr. R.K. Verma, Head of Office; Dr. Jagdish Singh, Head 

Extension; Dr. Ranjeet Kumar, Head FE&CC; Dr. Pawan Kumar, Head, Forest 

Protection and Dr. Joginder Singh, CTO were present during the interactive 

session and answered all the queries of the students. They were also taken to 

Technological Demonstration Centre (TDC) and were apprised about the 

technologies developed by the Institute. The students were quite enthusiastic and 

keen to learn about the Himalayan ecology. A representative of students thanked 

the Director, Scientists, and Officers of the Institute for giving them valuable 

information about the Research and Extension activities of the Institute. 

GLIMPSES OF THE VISIT 
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